
Last week, the children were invited to participate in the first of the RSH community
projects to make an Easter Bonnet. Thank you to those who participated! Your bonnets
showed great creativity and brought joy to us all! (Please check out the post from
15/04/2020 for some photos).
 
This week we are excited to launch a new project…. The Repton Rainbow Project!

 
Rainbows have become a symbol of hope in many parts of the world during Covid-19 and
we invite the children and their families to create their own Rainbow of Hope. 
 
Please use any materials, make your own design, and perhaps include a message reflecting
our desire to bring hope and unity in the face of these trials and challenges. Take a photo
and send it to us by Tuesday, 21st April to rshadmin-alx@repton.edu.sg and we will
publish your creations on a special post next Wednesday under the heading “Repton
United”. Your creations will bring hope to your family and neighbours too!
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